
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Wednesday, May 15, 2024 

 

 
P.O. Box 159 • Worth, IL 60482 

Email Address: Local6011_Officers@local6011.com • www.local6011.com 
 

 
RE: Memorandum of Understanding – Updated Article 10, Section 5 
 
To All Local 6011 Members, 
 
 

The Local along with the BRC have come to an agreement with TTX for a mid-contract update to Article 
10, Section 5. The new update has increased the annual clothing allowance from $600 to $650 and added 
language for the incidental use of cell phone for work-related reasons. There has been an additional Item #4 
added to Section 10.5, it states the following: “Any incidental use of personal cell phone to communicate with 
the Company for work related reasons. For example, voluntarily responding to overtime calls or responding to 
a call while not on duty. This does not create a requirement for employees to answer a call during non-
working hours.” This update will be retroactively paid out this year, meaning you will receive an additional 
$50 for your clothing allowance. In addition, next February you will receive $650 for clothing allowance. This 
update to the CBA comes without any concessions. If you have any questions, feel free to reach out to your 
Zone Committeemen or any of the Officers. 
 
Fraternally yours, 
Austin Lopez 
Recording Secretary 
BRC/TCU Local 6011 


